
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (GROVE ROAD, 
RETFORD) (30 M.P.H. SPEED LIMIT) (RESTRICTED ROAD)  

ORDER 2023 (1284) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services.  
 
The existing 30 mph speed limit on Grove Road, Retford starts part way along the row of 
houses and requests have been received to include all of the houses. In order to resolve this 
issue, it is proposed to extend the existing 30 mph speed limit to the east of the level 
crossing therefore including all of the houses and the level crossing. 
 
A plan showing the extents of the proposed 30mph speed limit is attached (Drawing Number 
H/SLW/4194/01) 

 

  

 

 

 


